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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

 

16 - 27 Swimming Scheme 

27 3rd Instalment for 5/6 
camp due 

27     Last day of Term 3 

 

OCTOBER 

14 Return to school 

          4th Instalment for 5/6  

          camp due 

23-24th   5/6 Camp  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
 

Dear Parents,  

This week sees the commencement of our swimming program. I know there 
were 30 very excited children heading off today and it's wonderful to think 
that over the next two weeks the skills they learn will stay with them for life. 

If you have been in and out of the school lately you may have noticed that 
work for a quiet reflective reading space has commenced outside of the 
Kindergarten and year 3/4 classrooms. It is coming together nicely and the 
final touches should go in before the end of the term. 

The end of the term will also bring a few changes for the staff here at 
Greenwell Point. Mrs Hosler, who has worked with us for the last 3 years, 2 
days a week, had decided for personal reasons to return to her substantive 
position at Cambewarra Public School. She will be very much missed by the 
staff and students as she has done such an amazing job. Thank you, Mrs 
Hosler, we wish you all the best. This position is one we retain at the school 
and until the end of the year will be filled by the fabulous Mrs Baker. This is a 
fantastic career opportunity for Mrs Baker, and I know she will do a fantastic 
job. A job share role for the Year 1 teaching position has now been organised 
to minimize disruption to teaching and learning programs. The position for 
Year 1 classroom teacher for Term 4 will be shared between Mrs Baker and 
Mrs Broadbent, a teacher who has been in and out of the school a lot over 
the past few months. 
 
Finally, today we counted over 30 jumpers in our lost property basket, all 
without names. Please check to see if your child is missing their jumper or 
jacket. Some of these look brand new, but without names we are unable to 
return them to their rightful owners. Please note that we do not have the stor-
age to keep them at school so all items not claimed will need to be taken to 
the Opportunity Shop on the last day of term.   

Have a great week everyone, 

Regards, 

 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

 

Principal 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

CANTEEN 
 
 

Canteen helpers:  
Wednesday September 18th: Mel K, Susan & Sal. 
Monday September 23rd: Rach, Kristi. 
 
 

PUB RAFFLE 
 

The P & C are still looking for helpers for the PUB RAFFLE ON A FRIDAY, if you can help please let the  
office know.  
 
BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

Although our school does not yet have before and after school care, it is something we are considering  
applying for. Today we received this email. If this is a service that you may foresee yourself needing, please 
take the time to fill out the online form.  

“The NSW Government is committed to providing before and after school care to all students of public  
primary schools in New South Wales. As part of the reform, a parent web form has been established by  
Service NSW that will enable parents to tell the department about their specific care needs and to stay up to 
date with any new developments.” 

The information provided by parents will help the Department of Education to understand your needs, give 
them insights into where there are gaps in service delivery and help to ensure the extra places are delivered 
where they are required. 

Have your say today at https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/basc. 
 
 

       BOAT AWARDS 
    
  KB— Anna & Xavier 
  1B— Huey & Olli 
 2/3— David & Chris 
 3/4— Chelsea & Aisha 
 5/6— Brooke & Elisha 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

         Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 

   Noah in Year 6 who turns 12 on Tuesday. 
Lukas in Year 1 who turns 7 on Friday. 

  Astrid in Year 3 who turns 8 on Friday. 
  Heidi in Year 4 who turns 10 on Sunday. 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 

A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each 

week a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  

 

SHOALHAVEN FOOTBALL (SOCCER) SCHOOL HOLIDAY CLINICS 
 

October 3rd & 4th 2019, South Nowra  9 am – 12 noon, cost = $75 
All Players born 2006 – 2014 are invited to attend.  Program will include the 4 core skills and small sided 

games. All enquiries coaching@shoalhavenfootball.com.au 

 
 
SHOALHAVEN MARINERS BASEBALL  

Children aged 4—14 years are invited to try T-ball & Junior Baseball. Playing a range of games based 
around skills of hitting, catching, throwing and base running. This is a free event on FRIDAY 20TH  
SEPTEMBER 4 –5.30PM at ISON PARK BASEBALL FIELD, HILLCREST AVE SOUTH NOWRA. 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/basc
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/basc
mailto:coaching@shoalhavenfootball.com.au

